
March 24, 1999 

 

The Mt. Joy Township Supervisors held a public hearing at 7:30 PM in the Township 

Municipal Building located at 902 Hoffman Home Road, Gettysburg, PA, regarding 

conditional use applications submitted by The Boyle Group for a 94-room hotel and two 

standard restaurants. Supervisors Dayhoff, Waybright and Beebe were present as were 

Township Solicitor Walton V. Davis and Township Engineer Mark Lewis of Herbert, 

Rowland and Grubic, Inc.  A complete transcript of the hearing, as taken by Ms. Alicia K. 

Wooters, RPR, will be retained in the Township files.  

 

Following the public hearing, at approximately 10:20 PM, Attorney Stephen Samost, 

representing The Boyle Group, requested to briefly discuss meetings that they have had 

with PennDot. Attorney Davis responded that such a discussion hadn’t been advertised and 

that there could be no interaction without public comment.  

 

There was brief discussion regarding the procedure necessary to resolve such issues as  

shoulders, curbing, and moving the driveway 50 ft. to the east.  

 

Meeting adjourned at 10:25 PM.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Bonnie L. Koontz 

Secretary  


